AN 25 M

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

ADVISORY NO. 03 0 s.2023
January 24, 2023
This Advisory is issued for the information of the
Schools Division Superintendents

Invitation to Altend the National Observance of the International
Holocaust Remembrance Day 2023

In connection to Memorandum NCR No. 037, s. 2023 dated January 18,
2023 fitled Invitation to Attend the National Observance of the International
Holocaust Remembrance Day 2023 on January 27, 2023 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM, it is
informed that the said event has been rescheduled to January 26, 2023, 10:30 AM
to 11:30 AM at the Bulwagan ng Karunungan, DepEd Complex, Pasig City, due to
a previous commitment of the Vice President of the Republic of the Philippines
and Secretary of the Department of Education.

Attached is a copy of email sent by Anna Liza Awa-Jorduela, External
Partnerships Service-Special Events Unit, for reference.

For immediate dissemination.
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DQPED JOAN PEDROCHE <joan.pedroche@deped.gov.ph>

Fwd: Iétter 'of invite to DepEd Schools Division of NCR

1 message

Deped National Capital Region <ncr@deped.gov.ph> Mon, Jan 23, 2023 at 8:07 PM
To: essd.ncr@deped.gov.ph, JOAN PEDROCHE <joan.pedroche@deped.gov.ph>
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- Forwarded message
From: Anna Liza Awa - Jorduela <anna.jorduela@deped.gov.ph>

Date: Tue, Jan 24, 2023 at 11:53 AM

Subject: Re: letter of invite to DepEd Schools Division of NCR

To: Deped National Capital Region <ncr@deped.gov.ph>

Cc: Joan R. Pedroche <joanpedroche.deped@gmail.com>, Frederick Orticio <frederick.oriicio@deped.gov.ph>,
Romeo Tuddao, Jr. <romeo.tuddao@deped.gov.ph>, ROLLY SORIANC <rolly.sorianc@deped.gov.ph>, Department
of Education International Cooperation Ofiice <ico@deped.gov.ph>, <sdo.manila@deped.gov.ph>, Schools Division
Office Quezon City <sdo.quezoncity@deped.gov.ph>, <caloocan.city@deped.gov.ph>, DepEd Las Pinas City
<laspinas.city@deped.gov.ph>, DepEd Makati <makati.city@deped.gov.ph>, DepEd Malabon City
<malabon.city@deped.gov.ph>, DepEd Mandaluyong <sdo.mandaluyong@deped.gov.ph>, <manila@deped.gov.ph>,
<sdo.marikina@deped.gov.ph>, DepEd Muntinlupa <sdo.muntinlupa@gmail.com>, DepEd Navotas City
<navotas.city@deped.gov.ph>, <paranaque.city@deped.gov.ph>, Depariment of Education Division of Pasay City
<depedpasaycity@yahoo.com>, <pasig.city@deped.gov.ph>, <depedsanjuan@gmail.com>,
<taguig.pateros@deped.gov.ph>, <valenzuela.city@deped.gov.ph>

Good Morning Everyone,

This is to respectfully inform everyone that the event has been moved from
January 27, 2023 to January 26, 2023, 10:30 to 11:30 a.m., at the Bulwagan ng
Karunungan, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, due to a previous
commitment of the Vice President of the Republic of the Philippines and Secretary
of the Department of Education.

Thank you,
Anna

On Tue, Jan 17, 2023 at 11:54 AM Anna Liza Awa - Jorduela <anna.jorduela@deped.gov.ph> wrote:
Good Morning Sirs/Mesdames,

This is to respectfully forwarded letter of invite to DepEd NCR and schools division offices to attend the National
Observance of the International Holocaust Remembrance Day, on January 27, 2023, 2:00 - 3:00pm, at the
Bulwagan ng Karunungan, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City.

Kindly see attached files for your reference, thanks

' Sincerely,




